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Greenville’s All County Orchestra

Dear Parents and Students,

We are excited to offer a new opportunity for Greenville County Middle School Students called All County
Orchestra! This event will be held Friday, January 27, 2017 at Wade Hampton High School. Students will be
selected by audition. The music attached to this paper is what you will play for the audition.

Please practice the audition sheet by yourself and with your teacher. The auditions will be videoed and
submitted by your teacher after Winter Break. You will not need to dress up for the audition. In order to
audition, you will need to register with your teacher. Your teacher will receive an email with the results.

The All County Orchestra is an Honors Ensemble. It is important that you diligently prepare for your audition.
If you are accepted into the ensembile, all students will be asked to thoroughly prepare all music prior to the
event, bring your lunch and attend the finale concert on Friday, Jan. 27th, 2017.

On the Day of the Event

1. Students may be dropped off by their parents (or carpool) at Wade Hampton High School, 100 Pine
Knoll Dr. Greenville SC 29609, no earlier than 8:00 AM unless it is pre-arranged with Susan Wines.
Enter the car loop in front of the school and follow All County Orchestra Signs to enter building.
Students are to report directly to the Auditorium.

2. Students are expected to remain in designated areas at all times.

3. Schedule: Those accepted into the ensemble will receive a detailed schedule. The day will begin with a
9:00 AM rehearsal and conclude with the finale concert at 6:30 PM.

Concert Attire:
Students should wear all black for the concert. Please wear a long sleeved black shirt and full length black
pants with black socks and shoes.

After Concert:
Please help return chairs and stands to the band room.
Parents should transport students home directly after concert.

We are looking forward to hearing your audition!

Sincerely,

Susan Wines

Wade Hampton High
Greenville All County Orchestra
swines@agreenvilleschools.us
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